
Community Center Director Report – May 11, 2022 
 
The Community Center staff are busy preparing for the return of summer programming for 2022.  
 

* The outdoor pool is on track for opening Saturday, May 28th to residents of 
Bethlehem Township, with an outdoor pool membership or daily passes. The aquatics 
staff is also very excited to welcome back our Blue Sharks Swim Team this summer. The 
swim team is scheduled to begin mid June and continue through the end of July. 

* Registration for the summer Camp Groundhog program was very well received 
and we are full for the 10 weeks of summer. The camp is scheduled to begin the week of 
Monday, June 13th and run through the week of August 15th.   

* Registration for the summer Playground Program is scheduled for the beginning 
of June and we anticipate opening 3 parks this summer, as we only had 2 available in 
summer 2021.  

* Summer tennis clinics and camps are scheduled to return to BTCC this summer 
as well as pickleball lessons for adults.  

 
The attendance within the Community Center remains steady and the fitness classes and aqua 
aerobics continue to be a popular amenity for our members.  
 
A few additional programs scheduled at the center include: 
 

• Yoga Workshop 
Thursday, May 19th – 6:30pm 

   
• Lifeguard Certification Class 

Weekends of May 21st and 28th  
 

• Canvas Painting Class 
Thursday, May 26th - evening 

 
Throughout the spring and summer seasons, the BTCC offers a vast array of programs, events 
and activities for households and individuals of all ages to enjoy. A complete schedule of 
available community center activities can be accessed from our comprehensive website; 
bethlehemtownship.org.  The front desk of the BTCC can be reached by telephone at 610-332-
1900. Staff members are readily available to answer any questions you might have regarding 
BTCC membership opportunities, hours of operation, and program services. 
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